
 

 

 

 

Lancashire and South Cumbria Integrated Care Board – Action Log 
(Updated after March 2024 Board and April 2024 Extraordinary Board meeting) 

 

Min 
Ref 

Action Owner Status 
 

Progress Update 

 13 September 2023 

84/23 Research and Innovation 
An update report would be submitted to the Board in six 
months’ time. 

S O’Brien Propose to 
close 

Report to be submitted to the March 2024 Board 
meeting. 
Update (30.1.24) – To be submitted to the 15 May 2024 
Board. 

86/23 Tobacco Free Lancashire and South Cumbria Strategy 
2023-28 
An update would be provided to the Board in approximately 

six months’ time or sooner. 

D Levy Propose to 
close 

Report to be submitted to the March 2024 Board 
meeting or sooner if possible. 
Written update will be circulated to the Board in May 
2024. 

 10 January 2024 

07/24 Children Placed in Inappropriate Settings 

Board to have a focus on children and young people to look 

at some of the issues being experienced.                                                             

S O’Brien Open To be agreed. 

07/24 Health Inequalities 

Board to have a focus on learning disabilities and autism at 

a future meeting. 

S O’Brien Open To be agreed. 

09/24 
 
 
 

44/24 

Blackburn with Darwen Transaction – Child and 

Adolescent Mental Health Services (CAMHS) 

Report to be re-submitted to the Board in due course.   

Blackburn with Darwen Transaction Programme 

– Transfer of Child and Adult Mental Health and 

Adult Physical Health Service Provision 

K Lavery Propose to 
close 

 
 
 
Update – Report submitted to the Extraordinary Board 
meeting on 10 April 2024. 



 

 

 

 

Lancashire and South Cumbria Integrated Care Board – Action Log 
(Updated after March 2024 Board and April 2024 Extraordinary Board meeting) 

 

Min 
Ref 

Action Owner Status 
 

Progress Update 

 13 March 2024 

33/24 Urgent and Emergency Care Recovery and Winter 
Update 2023/24 
The Board to receive a further update. 

C Harris Open A close-down winter 2023/24 report to be submitted to 
the Finance and Performance Committee in May and 
then to the July Board meeting. 

  


